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On Monday 26
th
 January 2015, local voluntary 

and community groups came together to meet 
and network with staff from the newly created 
Care Hub for Selby District. 
 
The Care Hub is a new and innovative funding 
initiative delivered by York Teaching Hospital 
NHS Trust, commissioned by the Vale of York 
Clinical Commissioning Group.   
  
Rather than being a physical location, the óHubô 

is a collection of services designed to provide integrated care to people closer to home.  The initial developments for new 
services include: 
 

¶ A care home in-reach service ï a GP, consultant, mental health specialist nurse and 
community matron, providing reviews of all care home residents  

¶ Developing a Frailty Clinic ï providing comprehensive review and care planning for frail 
older people 

¶ Community Response Team ï a joint health and social care service. 
 

 
 
 

The Community Response Team is made up of nurses, therapists, social care staff 
and generic workers working 8.00am - 8.00pm, 7 days a week.  The aim of the team 
is to provide short term support, working with an individual and their carers, to: 
 

¶ Help people avoid going into hospital unnecessarily 

¶ Help people to be as independent as possible after a stay in hospital 

¶ Prevent people from having to move into a residential home until they really need to 
 
 
 
 

As part of both supporting individualsô initial needs and providing longer-term support after the teamôs intervention, it is 
important that staff have close links with the voluntary and community sector services.  This is to ensure that individuals are 
referred to an appropriate preventative service or, following a period of rehabilitation make contact with a service providing 
activities to maintain independence.   
 

The networking event was a great success, enabling staff from the voluntary and community sector and the new Care Hub to 
meet, learn about each otherôs services and, most importantly, to acknowledge that access to health and social care support 
for communities across the District is a shared priority.  

New Care Hub for Selby District  

 

Funding for Selby District AVSô services is scarce and is partly raised through profits 
made from Community House.  In light of this Selby District AVS have registered 

with Easyfundraising.org.uk to help raise money for our organisation. 
 

By registering with Easyfundraising.org.uk when you shop with one of the 2,700 
retailers participating, a percentage of what you spend is donated  

to Selby District AVS at no additional cost to you. 
  

Retailers include Amazon, John Lewis, eBay, Tesco and many more.  

Selby District AVS is a registered charity helping other charities, 

community groups and voluntary sector organisations grow and develop. 

Please register to support us today ð  http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/selbydistrictavs 
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Contact 
www.selbydistrictavs.org.uk      

17th  April 12.30pm ð 3.00pm  

Kings Church, New Lane, Selby  
 

We are inviting all Community Agencies to book a FREE 

table for display of your service at our launch day 

celebration. 

This is a great opportunity to hear of this new service, 

network and also receive an update on the Selby Advice! 

 

Afternoon Tea (sandwiches and scones/cakes), will 

be served to all tables booked.  
 

NB Tables will be booked on a first come first served 

basis. Table sharing may be needed dependant on 

numbers of bookings and you are welcome to fundraise 

at your table. 
 

To book your Table contact Bernadette Maxfield on: 
07518777854 or Email 2fieldmax@live.com 

New generic Befriending 

Hub launch!  

Selby District Volunteer Car 
Driver Scheme  

 

We are very pleased to announce that Selby 
District Volunteer Car Driver Scheme is now 
working in partnership with Tadcaster Volunteer 
Car Scheme Association, based in Tadcaster.  
 

The new partnership brings together Selby 
District Volunteer Car Driver Scheme and 
Tadcaster Volunteer Car Scheme Association. 
The partnership will enable both schemes to 
develop through the sharing of good practice, 
recruitment of volunteers, joint training and to 
expand to meet the increasing demand for its 
services across the District. 
 
Selby District AVS Community Transport 
Service, based in Community House, Selby will 
now deal with minibus bookings and 
membership enquiries only. In time, Selby 
District AVS aims to expand the minibus 
service. 
 

The car driver scheme telephone number of 
01757 708036 remains the same.  
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North Yorkshire  
NHS Complaints  
Advocacy Service  

mailto:helpwithnhscomplaintsnorthyorks@cloverleaf-advocacy.co.uk
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News  

Contact Kathy Donnelly at Selby District Volunteer Centre on:  
Telephone 01757 241032 or Email: kathydonnelly@selbydistrictavs.org.uk 

Volunteer managers who came to the first Volunteering 
Matters network meeting in January raised a variety of issues. 
For example recruitment of the right volunteers for the right 
roles and the commitment and motivation of volunteers not 

always matching the needs of the organisation. 
 

These issues are all having some impact on the ability of the 

Voluntary and Community Sector to respond to the ongoing 

challenges of delivering more services with increased involvement from volunteers.  
 

The group of volunteer managers who met, suggested that óVolunteers Weekô at the beginning of June could 

provide a great opportunity to celebrate the massive contribution volunteers are already making to Selby District 

and it was suggested that the network use óVolunteers Weekô to promote this.  
 

Further suggestions were that a thank you event could be held in a big venue, with a speaker and refreshments 

for all the volunteers we work with. As part of this event we could survey our volunteers to gather information on 

the reasons they volunteer, the benefits they get and the hours they give which could then equate to a financial 

value for the amount of volunteer time given.  We would then have a great photo/press opportunity with a 

powerful story to tell.  
 

If anyone is interested in finding out more about the Volunteering Matters next network meeting on Thursday 19th 

March 9.30am ï 11.00am at Community House, Portholme Road, Selby; or is interested in getting involved 

with planning and being  part of the Volunteer Week celebration please contact: Kathy Donnelly on the details 

below. 

Volunteering Matters  

ð a network for 

volunteer managers in 

Selby Town 

As Selby District Volunteer Car Driver Scheme is now working in 
partnership with Tadcaster Volunteer Car Scheme Association, 
this means that the car journeys undertaken by the volunteer drivers are coordinated from the Tadcaster office.  
 

Our Selby District AVS volunteer car drivers continue to be managed by Selby District AVS and it is great to see 
that the numbers of volunteers are slowly growing. Currently we manage 21 drivers, but still require more; 
especially for the Selby Town and nearby  villages.  
 

The Volunteer car drivers are a great bunch of people, who give such a lot and get a lot of satisfaction and 
enjoyment back in return for their time.  
 

By volunteering as a driver with the scheme, you will benefit from meeting new people and in particular, be 
helping people who are often isolated due to their mobility.  You can also get out and about yourself and see a lot 
more of the Selby District countryside. 
 

To be a volunteer driver you need:  
To be a confident driver and people person  
Own an insured car suitable for conveying passengers.  
Undergo a Disclosure and Barring Check (previously known as CRB) (free for volunteers)  
Take part in basic Safeguarding training (free for volunteers)  
Be willing and able to complete a small amount of paperwork to record journey mileage.  
 

Interested?  Contact Kathy Donnelly on the details below. 
 

Volunteer Drivers 

Needed!  

Selby District Community Transport  

mailto:kathydonnelly@selbydistrictavs.org.uk
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For further information contact  
Bernadette Maxfield on 01757 618084 email: 

bernie@nyadvocacy.org.uk or  

Joanne Shakespeare on 07716884417 email: 

joanne@nyadvocacy.org.ukΦ 

The 1st Friday of every month  
10.00am -12.00pm   

Sherburn-in-Elmet Library 
 

The 3rd Thursday of every month  
10.00am ï 1.00pm  

Community House, Selby 
 

The 3rd Friday of every month  
10.30am -12.30am  
Tadcaster Library. 

DROP IN SESSIONS  
 

Advocacy is a Free, Confidential & Independent service 
for anybody over the age of 18. Advocacy helps people 
to: 
 

¶ Say what they want,  
¶ Secure their rights,  
¶ Represent their interests 
¶ Obtain services they need 

People across North Yorkshire are being asked to give their views on  
proposals for a major expansion of community involvement in the  
countyôs library service. 
 

A three-month county-wide consultation on the proposals began on 3 November.  Itôs hoped that as many people as 
possible will take part in a constructive examination of the suggestions put forward for meeting the latest budgetary 
restraints while continuing to provide an effective and valued service. 
 

Ý Selby library would be a ñcore libraryò ï one of the 7 centres of excellence across the county, run by both staff and 
volunteers 

Ý Sherburn & Tadcaster libraries would be ñcommunity librariesò ï run by volunteers 

Ý Barlby library will continue to be a ñcommunity libraryò ï run by volunteers, as it is now 

The consultation runs until 8
th
 February, and people should go to www.northyorks.gov.uk/libraryconsultation 

to find out the details and to complete the questionnaire  
 

We really want as many people as possible to fill it in and have their say 

 
Further information, including details of consultation events, can be found at  

www.northyorks.gov.uk/libraryconsultation 

North Yorkshire launches  
consultation on libraries 

mailto:bernie@nyadvocacy.org.uk
mailto:joanne@nyadvocacy.org.uk
http://www.northyorks.gov.uk/libraryconsultation
http://www.northyorks.gov.uk/libraryconsultation


 

General News  

& Information     
01757 291111 

Why not come and enjoy a selection of treatments in the relaxing 
Cape Beauty room at Community House, Portholme Road, Selby, 
North Yorkshire, YO8 4QQ. 
 

Offering treatments such as Hot Stone, Sports and Swedish Massage to Threading. 
 
Treatments are offered by Astrid Carlile, a fully qualified Beauty Therapist who has worked in a variety of five star 
establishments and provided sports massage for Selby Warriors for 2 years. Qualified to NVQ Level 3 Beauty Therapy. 

Waxing  
Threading 
Tinting 
Facials (Eve Taylor products) 
Hot Stone Massage 

Sports Massage 
Swedish Massage  
Body Scrubs 
Make-up inc Wedding 

Cape Beauty  Cape Beauty  Cape Beauty     

 
Part-time Post  16.5 hours per week 

Salary: Ã17,316 pro rata 
 
An opportunity has arisen for a well organised, 
highly motivated individual with excellent 

communication skills to co-ordinate a volunteer 
befriending scheme and carers respite sitting 
service in the Northallerton & Bedale area. 

 
Use of a vehicle is essential. 

 
This post is subject to a DBS disclosure. 

 
 

Closing date for applications is 9.00am  
Tuesday 10

th 
February 2015 

 
 

Interviews will be held on  
Tuesday 17

th
 February 2015 

For further information and an application pack 
visit www.ndvsa.co.uk 

 
 

 

Northallerton & District  
Voluntary Service Association 
are seeking to recruit a 
PROJECT CO-ORDINATOR 

NDVSA are striving to 
be an equal 

opportunities employer 
Registered Charity 
Number 508525 

www.capebeauty.co.uk     07738430339 

Various Packages are Available 

Treatments include:- 

Community House has its own 
resident beautician 

http://www.ndvsa.co.uk/

